
What's On
Term 2

Our kinder students once again have the opportunity to create
some fabulous, one of a kind plates, cups, clocks and more. 

Templates and instructions will be distributed at the start of
Term 2.  If you haven’t received one, or need additional
templates, please see your kinder teacher.

All school students are welcome to create items as well, please
get in touch with me at mprps.pf@gmail.com if you want more
information.

It was a quick and action packed Term, with so much
going on from day 1.  We held three meet and greets,
and it was so amazing to see so many of you there.  
Our first BBQ of the year was a huge success at
Twilight Sports, even if we had to move from our usual
location, with our secondhand uniforms also proving
popular once again.

Cake raffles started back up for the year, with so many
delicious cakes, cookies and goodies donated by our
wonderful community.  The children really love buying
and checking their raffle tickets each week.

Easter then crept up on us really quickly, with our
Easter raffle and our Family Breakfast rounding out the
end of the term with another lovely chance to talk to
everyone.

Term 1 Recap

15 April to 10 May Picture Plates (Kinder)
Friday
3 May

9:00am
Friday

7 June

9:00am

Term 2
2024

P & F

Every Monday Assembly Cake Raffle

P&F

Meetings

Term 1
Fundraising

Profit
$3.964

Are you able to contribute something to our weekly cake raffle?  The
raffle is drawn at assembly every Monday, and the kids love winning
delicious treats!  Sign up sheet is on the P&F board at reception.



Want to get in touch?

Mother's Day is fast approaching, and we need your help to run our stalls for the kids (dad’s in particular
would be amazing!). The school stall will be on Friday 10 May, kinder stalls Wed, Thurs or Fri from 9 to
10am.
                             Signup to help using the QR code.  A valid WCC is essential to volunteer on the day.
 

What’s On Continued

Email:
Leonie

P&F Coordinator:
 mprps.pf@gmail.com

Jess
Community Support:

mprps.community@gmail.com

Facebook:
Find us on Facebook:

@mprpsparentsandfriends

WhatsApp:
Join the P&F WhatsApp Group:

8 to 10 May Mother’s Day Stalls

29 April to 3 June Cookie Dough

SIGNUP NOW

https:
//volu

nteers
ignup.

org/KX
YL7

Our Billy G's cookie dough fundraiser is back for 2024! These
tubs of cookie dough are perfect for lunch box snacks or keeping
in the freezer for a rainy day.  Keep an eye out for all the
information coming home to you in late April.

Connect with the Community

Pleazant Dadz Pleasant
Book Club

Pleazant dadz are “A group of Dadz kicking
bulk snagz just for gagz” (their words, not
mine!).

Formed in late 2023 as an ALF 7s team,
this group of dads just loves getting out
and about!  I hear there’s an indoor cricket
season about to start.

                       Follow them on insta  
                       @pleazantdadz

The newly established Pleasant Book Club
is a parent run, casual monthly catch up
to discuss books and get to know more
people!

Welcome to all, they’d love to see you in
the chat or at a catch up!

Join their WhatsApp
group to get all the info!

mailto:mprps.community@gmail.com

